Dear School Counseling Intern Student, 

My name is O’Tasha Morgan. I am a professional school counselor and a doctoral candidate in the Counselor Education and Supervision program at the University of South Carolina. I am conducting an online quantitative study entitled, “An Examination of School Counseling Interns’ Satisfaction with Their Career Choice as Predicted by Self-Efficacy and Roles Performed in Internship” under the supervision of Dr. Kathy Evans. 

I am asking for your participation in my dissertation study. If you decide to participate you will be asked to complete a survey composed of four parts, based upon your current internship experience. The survey will take approximately 20 minutes to complete and you will not be asked to provide any identifying information for you or your university. Therefore, the risk to you for participating is minimal. This study has been approved by the Institutional Review Board of the University of South Carolina. 

If you are interested in participating, please click the following Survey Monkey link (press CTRL and click link):

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MorganDissertation2011
Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

O’Tasha L. Morgan, Ed.S., NBPTS

Primary Researcher

803-955-6868

morgano@email.sc.edu

Kathy Evans, Ph.D.

Dissertation Committee Chair

803-777-1937

kevans@mailbox.sc.edu

